
January 24,2018

Sam May, City Manager
City of Margate
5790 Margate Blvd
Margate, Fl 33063

Dear Mr. May,

As you are aware, Metro Broward Professional Fire Fighters, IAFF Local 3080, District 14 
Margate, conducted a ratification vote regarding the collective bargaining agreement between Local 
3080 and the City of Margate, dated October 1, 2016 thru September 30, 2019.  I am pleased to 
inform you that the vote passed overwhelmingly in favor of ratifying the agreement.  We appreciate 
the positive working relationship our firefighters enjoy with you and your staff and we look forward to 
working with you in the future. 

Sincerely,

Brian Powell
President
IAFF Local 3080
Metro Broward Professional Fire Fighters


